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REMINDER

The annual meeting will be held on
Friday, May 15, 1931, at 5:30 p.m.

at the Bar Association.

There will noz be a supper after the meeting, as
Judge Hazel, the intended guest, unfortunately can-

not attend.

The committee on ways and means of extending
the jurisdiction of the Admiralty expects to bring in

its report and recommend legislation.

Arvorp W. KnNauTH, Secretary.



